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Highland Lakes Habitat for Humanity

Board of Directors Meeting – United Methodist Church, Marble Falls 
November 9, 2017, 6:00 p.m.
Board Members Present: Anne Little, P.T. Williams, Jill Williams, Jeannie Pennington,    Bill Edwards, Ron Duncan, Shannon Sharp, Greg Mills
Non-Board Members: 
Guests: Cathy Duncan, Tom Causgrove
Meeting called to order: 6:01pm
Opening Prayer: Bill Edwards
Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the October, 2017 meeting was approved by all without comment. Ron motioned to approve, Jill 2nd.
Family Selection Committee Report: 
Family Support Committee:
Treasurer’s Report:
Anne working on the monthly reports. 
Communication:  
Next Builds: 
Current Build: 
Ron updated that the floors are complete, stone is on front, HVAC is in and roof is on. 
Other Items:

Greg handed out email on Shana’s resignation. Anne motioned to approve, Bill 2nd and all approved.

Bill mentioned may be a good idea to have partner families who might be interested in becoming a board member to wait at least 6 months after their build is complete.

Subject of House Colors:
The below was discussed.

House yellow, windows, door and trim should be white.

Test paint the south side of the fascia with the purple color that Shana is requesting. We will then view and then vote if this will be permitted on the entire fascia.
Ron motioned to approve, Shannon 2nd and all approved.

Everyone should continue reviewing the Basic House Description for the next meeting to get items finalized. It was mentioned to have the partner family select colors when signing the Basic House Description.

Willie - has Shana signed her Basic House Description form?

Next Board Meeting:  Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 6:00pm, FUMC, Room 404
P.O. Box 1406, Marble Falls, TX 78654


� HYPERLINK "http://www.hlhabitat.com/" �www.hlhabitat.com�    (830) 693-0700








